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Exeter College 

Trustee Expenses Policy and Procedure 

The principles covering the payment of expenses to a trustee are set out by the Charity Commission 

at https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/trustee-expenses-and-payments-
cc11/trustee-expenses-and-payments 

In the particular circumstances of an Oxford College, Exeter College does not consider that there will 
normally be circumstances in which a trustee will incur costs to carry out their trustee duties.  The 
College therefore has a policy that it does not normally pay expenses for carrying out trustee duties. 

This policy is separate from the arrangements to pay trustees for the supply of services to Exeter 
College. 

 

 
 

By College Order 23/077, this policy was approved by Governing Body on 14th June 2023 with 
immediate effect, and is to be reviewed by 30th June 2026, and was also approved for display on 
the website. 
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